
Contact：Office for SDGs Promotion

Ext.：9222 (0258-47-9222)

「No One Left Behind!!」
～Task of International GIGAKU Unity Staff～
In 2029. The international community has been working
together to resolve social issues, but it seems we are far from
achieving the SDGs. There was a report that many countries
might still be left behind. Can we transform our world with less
than a year left? Nagaoka University of Technology established
“International GIGAKU Unity (IGU)” and started recruiting
staff of IGU. We look forward to welcoming new members and
save countries that has been left behind.
(This story is fictional)

Host：Nagaoka University of Technology, Office for SDGs Promotion 
Cooperation: Game x Workshop THE RULE (Hokkaido University CoSTEP14 Volunteer Group)

email：project-x3@jcom.nagaokaut.ac.jp
Web application: https://forms.gle/fouaHSmgDm7ghiAc9
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